
Date:  5 June 2020 

Hello Parents, 

On Monday, we begin our phased re-opening, with some pupils in Years 6, 1 and Recep-

tion returning to school.  It has been up to parents to decide whether their children will 

return  and those that have opted to do so were sent further details about the process 

yesterday.   

We understand that decisions about when to send children back to school will be fore-

most in your minds.  If you have currently decided to keep your children at home but 

subsequently change your mind, can we please request that you do give us a week’s no-

tice so that we are able to adjust staffing timetables and ensure all preparations are 

made.   

If you are a key worker and you need to send your child to school please also try and 

give as much notice as possible, letting us know by Thursday any dates for the following 

week. 

You can let us know either by email (to head or secretary@st-erth.cornwall.sch.uk) or by 

phone (01736 753153).   

 

Remote learning via Seesaw has started up again this week but please note that as 

teachers will now also be at school each day, it may take longer to respond to any mes-

sages you send via this means. 

 

Camp refunds - This process has now been completed for both Okehampton and Camp 

Kernow.  If you have not received your refund please get in touch.   
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